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As much as I would like us to help out everyone that we can, I don't think we should 

spend are rescores to help out non-Citizens when we don't have enough for our own 

legal Citizens. There are probole already other places that non-Citizens can go to get 

help. 

 

I ask you to vote no on sb 611. 


